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A Wrecking Crew work party is assisting with the marking of wetlands on Association property. 
 
A Wrecking Crew work party is doing minor repairs to the Ga Ga pit. 
 
A Wrecking Crew work party is making repairs to the Association large round tables. 
 
A Wrecking Crew work party is currently working to evaluate the present configuration of the 
BPBCA Beach Swim Areas / Swim Floats and make recommendations to the BOG for 
improvements to better utilize these resources.  
 
A Wrecking Crew work-party is preforming site work in preparation for the Volleyball Court 
which will be installed behind the Clubhouse. 
 
A Wrecking Crew work-party continues to clear and removed brush, debris, and leaves from the 
perimeter of the Play-Ground area behind the Club House.  
 
A Wrecking Crew work-party is in the process of removing brush, debris, and leaves from areas 
around the Clay Tennis Courts. 
 
A Wrecking Crew work party has examined, and will continue to monitor, reporting to the BOG, 
the condition of all Associations piers, making any emergency repairs (within the capabilities of 
the Wrecking Crew) when deemed necessary.  
 
A Wrecking Crew work party has contacted the Niantic River Watershed Committee regarding 
having storm drain catch basins marked “Drains to the Bay”. Hopefully this will remind the dog 
people that throwing plastic bags of dog excrement into our storm drains goes directly onto our 
beaches and then into Niantic Bay.  
 
The Wrecking Crew Landscaping group has been watering (with Jim Moffett's assistance) and 
maintaining (weeding and dead heading) all the areas that they have been working on so far 
this year. 
 
 The Wrecking Crew Landscaping group has submitted an estimate to the BPBCA BOG for 
materials that will be necessary to build and maintain the community garden, which may also 
include a compost bin and rain barrel. 
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